
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  Action Requested 
Register for Multi-Factor Authentication (Multi-step verification) 

 

  Our department is making it easier than ever for you to add more security to your 

network account. With the increased number of security events we are needing to 

add more protection to our network.  To register for Multi-Factor Authentication 

(MFA) to enable the feature. 

 

   
Register here 

 

 

 

  You can complete the sign-up process using your existing credentials (username and 

password) that you use to login today. 

 

Next steps 

After you register, you will be able to add a safe and secure two-step verification 

method for your online credentials from a range of authentication options (such as 

phone call, text message, or mobile app notification) to access your network account. 

 

We will be requiring MFA on all outside connections starting August 13, 2021. This 

will not affect users that currently login in from home using Citrix or the VPN token. 

 

  Need help?   

  Learn to register for MFA 

 

  

 

Thanks, 

EHSD IT department 

Watch this training video: 

 

 

 

   
This message was sent from an unmonitored email address. 

Please do not reply to this message. If you need immediate IT help, 

please call (925) 521-7200 

 

 

https://aka.ms/mfasetup
https://aka.ms/mfatutor
https://aka.ms/mfavideo
https://aka.ms/mfavideo
https://aka.ms/mfavideo
https://aka.ms/mfatutor


 


